Breath itt CO Un ty Making Breathitt County

Water DiStriCt A Better Place One Drop at a Time.

January 23, 2023

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, Ky 40601

RE: Breathitt County Water District, Case No. 2022-00136

Dear Ms. Bridwell,

This letter is in response to the Kentucky Public Service Commission’s Order on July 25, 2022, in which the
commission directed Breathitt County Water District (Breathitt County) to file status updates every two
months to report on its efforts to cure its filing deficiencies.

The updates to the ARF filing were not able to be completed in time to present them to the Board of
Commissioners of Breathitt County Water District by the anticipated December board meeting. RCAP is
confident they will be finished with their work in order to present the updated findings to the board at its
February board meeting and have the updated information filed no later than the end of February, 2023.
Thank you,

Estill McIntosh, Manager




